Unit 356 Board Meeting    4/19/23
Present: Doug Cain, Beckey Cooper-Baker, Peter Godfrey, George Harger, Bonnie Hertzog, Sheri Morris, Steve Reynolds, Jack Shoemaker
Meeting called to order at 10:02.  Minutes of the last meeting were approved as presented.
District:  Steve reminded us that it is now up to the local sponsor (us) to decide vaccination policy for sectional and regional tournaments. Denver, Phoenix, and Taos are the 3 remaining regionals this year. Denver will not require proof of vaccination, but Taos will.  Unknown at this time what Phoenix is doing.
Financial: George reported the profit from our regional. We paid $168 for food at the Unit Game. Options for short term investment of our cash were discussed. Both CD’s and Treasuries seem like viable possibilities. This item was tabled until the next meeting.
Membership: Sheri reported that our numbers have declined to 917. This includes 7 new and 6 reinstated members. 26 have transferred out, and 5 transferred in.  Welcome letters are ready to go out. They will be retroactive to January. Thank you to Joyce Honorof for printing the free play coupons. Doug and Sheri are going to reach out to people who have not renewed their membership.  We will look into having some dedicated bulletin board space at the clubs.
Old Business: New member recruitment ideas were discussed, including offering a non-credit course at PCC and/or through OLLI.  Board members will approach club presidents/managers to ask what we can do to support recruitment at the club level. 
	Unit Games: Dave Perlman is working with the club managers. May 4th will be a Unit-wide game including Tucson Charity, Small Slams, and Adobe.  
	September I/N Sectional will be at Adobe. Contract is in place with Tanque Verde Lutheran Church for the fall regional. Still looking at possible venues for our regional next March.
New Business: We will look into having some dedicated bulletin board space at the clubs. Our website needs updating. Jack asked board members to look at the website and have recommendations for it when we meet in May. 
Meeting adjourned at 10:58.
Respectfully Submitted,
Bonnie Hertzog, Secretary

